
 

 

            

 

20th December, 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a very happy, safe and peaceful 

Christmas.  This has been another challenging year for schools and communities as we deal with the 

ongoing Covid-19 situation.  Your ongoing support and cooperation has been vital in helping to keep the 

school community safe.  My hope is that all students, staff, and their families get an opportunity to spend 

time with their loved ones during the break from school and return to school in January 2022 having had a 

nice rest. 

 

Our annual Carol Service takes place online on Monday, 20th December, and all members of the school 

community will watch it at the same time.  We finish this term on Wednesday, 22nd December and school 

reopens on Thursday, January 6th, 2022.  

 

Season’s greetings to you all, 

 

 

Ingrid Fallon 

Principal 

  


